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Murphy Graves Trimble PLLC. · 3399 Tates Creek Road· Suite 250  · Lexington, Kentucky  40502  ·   
(859)  559-0504 · Fax (859) 559-0523 

 

 

January 15, 2016 
 

Nannette Johnston, Superintendent 
Hardin County Board of Education  
65 W. A. Jenkins Road 
Elizabethtown, KY  42701 
 

RE: January 2016 Board Update 

 
Dear Mrs. Johnston, 
  
Please find listed below a project updates: 

 

GC BURKHEAD ELEMENTARY: 

Contractor’s punch list is 95% complete and Mr. Stith has requested a final walk-thru 
with Melissa Case, David Wyatt, MGT and DWW prior to the January 21 Board meeting.  
Chuck Trimble will provide a report at the board meeting.  

 

NORTHPARK ELEMENTARY AND NEW HIGHLAND ELEMENTARY 

VESTIBULE UPGRADE 

We received KDE approval and we are currently advertising for bid. The Pre-bid meeting 
is set for January 21, 2016 at 2:00pm at the board office and Bid Opening is set for 
February 9, 2016 at 2:00pm at the board office.  

 

WEST HARDIN MIDDLE SCHOOL ROOF REPLACEMENT 

-Board Approval on Bri-den Pay Application 3 in the amount of $24,037.00 
-Board Approval on Change Order #1 in the CREDIT amount of ($23,106.26)  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Chuck Trimble 
Principal  
 
Cc: Maria Gillette, File 1264-C 


